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Report Number: 2019-0195

Incident:  Speeding 35 miles per hour over the limit
Location: Big Rock Ave. / Sweetbriar Ave.
Township: Little Rock

Date, Time Occurred: 01/21/19 1430 hrs.

Date, Time Assigned: 01/21/19 1430 hrs.

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Office stopped a vehicle on Big Rock Ave. at Sweetbriar Ave. for
speeding 95 miles per hour in a 55 mile per hour zone. The driver of the vehicle was identified
as Pedro Reyes (30 old male of 400 block of Sweetbriar Ave. Plano, Il). Mr. Reyes was cited
for speeding 35 or miles per hour over the limit (95/55) and no valid driver's license. Mr.
Reyes was released on a personal recognizance on scene.

Reporting Deputy: T. Brautigam #55 ’#‘Z |
Supervisor: D M /

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
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proven guilty in a court of Jaw.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-0196

Incident:  Driving While License Suspended
Location: Orchard Rd at IL RT34
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 01/21/19 at 2125hrs

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies stopped a vehicle driven by Brittany L. Pratt, a 34 year old
female, of the 300 block of W. Indian Trail Aurora, for expired registration. During the course
of the traffic stop Pratts' driver license was found to be suspended. Pratt was cited and released

on scene without incident.

Reporting Deputy: Cady #88
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The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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